
FAQ n.19580

FAQs:
Technical Issues, Third Country Operators (TCO), Regulations

Question:
My aircraft is not fitted with a reinforced cockpit door. Can I use it for flights to the EU?

Answer:
Chapter 13 “Security” of Annex 6 to the Chicago Convention is fully applicable in the EU.

If your aircraft falls under the criteria for a reinforced cockpit door listed therein, but it is not
equipped with one, it cannot be used for commercial air transport operations to the EU.

Last updated:
18/12/2019

Link:
https://www.easa.europa.eu/pl/faq/19580
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